What's Happening in
Physical Education

By Shira Catlin, Physical
Education Teacher

Kindergartners have recently
finished our unit about
chasing, fleeing, and
dodging. Last week we
finished our unit about
balance. Today we started
out new unit about
manipulatives such as
throwing, catching, and
kicking!

First and Second have been
exploring levels, pathways,
and speeds. Last week we
finished our unit about
rhythm and balance. Today
we started our unit about
manipulatives such as
throwing, catching, and
kicking!

Third graders have been
spending time learning
about balance, strength,
flexibility, and endurance.
Last week we finished our
unit where we practiced in a
circuit and obstacle course.
Today we started our unit
about science of the body
and nutrition.

Before the new year 4th and
5th graders were learning
about Tchoukball, a game
that comes from Switzerland.
Since break 4th graders have
been working on balance,
strength, flexibility and
endurance. Today we started
our science of the body and
nutrition unit.

5th graders have begun
Ballroom dance! We are
halfway through our learning
about Ballroom dance and
have explored the Bachata,
Merengue, Salsa, and Swing
rhythms. The 5th graders will
be preforming on March 14th
at CRLS, we will send more
information home soon with
details!

In Our District & Community

Find It

Looking for things to e
do in Cambridge?

Then take a peek at

Find It Cambridge!
finditcambridge.org

ICA

The Institute of Contemporary Art is FREE
every Thursday from 5-9PM.

Why not bundle up and go see some cool
art this winter?

100 Northern Ave., Boston
617.478.3100

www.icaboston.org

Find It

Cambridge

Immigration Legal Screening Clinics
City of Cambridge/CLSACC

FREE consultations with an immigrant
attorney

When: 5:15-7:15PM, third Wednesday of
each month

Where: Community Legal Services &
Counseling Center (CLSACC), 90 Third St.,
Cambridge (corner of Otis and Third)
Who: Available to MA immigrants and
families

More Info: 617.349.4396,
circ@cambridgema.gov

FREE Museum of Fine Arts Lunar New
Year Celebration!

Saturday, 2/10, 10AM-5PM

Fun family activities all day to mark the
Lunar New Year.

Library Storytime

Monday, 2/12, 3:30-4:30PM

Cambridge Public Library, Collins Branch
Ages3 & Up

617-349-4021

BrightStar Theatre Company Presents
Struggle for Freedom: The Life of Dr. King
Wednesday, 2/14, 6PM

King Open School Gymnasium

359 Broadway

Child $3, Adult $5, Family $10

Early Education & Parenting Workshops
Parenting Workshops at the Cambridge
Public Library, Main Library, Lecture Hall
-The Developing Self:

Raising a Resilient Child

March 17, 10-11:30AM
—Communication & Language
Development

March 29, 6:30-8PM

Playgroup for Mothers and Babies

Moms In Recovery & Connecting, Learning,
Engaging Moms

Meet with each other and learn about
your child's growth and development.
Tuesdays, 11:30AM-12:45PM

43 Dartmouth St., Malden

Contact: ltobey@eliotchs.org or
sterry@jfcsboston.org

West Cambridge Little Baseball League
Farm & Minor League Sign Up & Info
Sessions for New Players

FREE Winter Baseball Clinic with
Experienced Coaches

Open to kids ages 5 to 11 years old
(Farm League, parent pitch: 5-6 years old)
(Minor League, kid pitch: 7-11 years old)
This is a great baseball program with
excellent coaches who focus on skill
development, sportsmanship, and team
spirit. Minor League skill assessment for
team assignments will be made on
Saturday. March 3rd, at 9AM at the Tobin
Gym. Season runs from late April -
Mid-June. Minor League Teams practice
Saturday & Sunday + 2 games per week.
Farm League plays Saturday mornings.
Sign-up also at: http://www.wclbl.com
Questions? Steve Kendall 617.335.4589;
Anthony Galluccio 617.529.4393; Bahij
Bandar 781.856.6479; Noah Maslan
617.594.1160



